
Dr Hyron has 12 years’ experience as a GP, initially in Paris France, over the past 3-years in 

New Caledonia and since June 23 in New Zealand. 

“A new chapter has opened here for me at Pegasus, I will settle here in North Canterbury 

with my wife and young son.  So far, I have been warmly welcomed and I hope that in return 

I’ll be able to contribute to the health and wellbeing of the PMC patients.  I look forward to 

meeting with you all ” 


